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Sent via Email 
East Bay Dischargers Authority, Attn: Mike Connor, mconnor@ebda.org 
City of Hayward, Attn: Alex Ameri, alex.ameri@hayward-ca.gov 
City of San Leandro, Attn: Dean Wilson, dwilson@ci.san-leandro.ca.us 
Oro Loma Sanitary District, Attn:  Jason Warner, jwarner@oroloma.org 
Castro Valley Sanitary District, Attn:  Roland Williams, roland@cvsan.org 
Union Sanitary District, Attn: Rich Currie, rich_currie@unionsantiary.com  
Livermore-Amador Valley Water Management Agency, Attn:  Ed Cummings, cummings@lavwma.com 
 
NOTICE: Tentative Order for East Bay Dischargers Authority, Alameda County, NPDES 

Permit No. CA0037869 
  

The Regional Water Board intends to consider reissuance of an NPDES permit for the East Bay 
Dischargers Authority and its member agencies (Cities of Hayward and San Leandro, Oro Loma & Castro 
Valley Sanitary Districts, and Union Sanitary District), and the Livermore-Amador Valley Water 
Management Agency during a meeting that will commence at the time and place indicated below: 
 

Time and Date: 9:00 a.m., Wednesday, January 18, 2012 
Location: Auditorium, Elihu Harris State Building 
 1515 Clay Street, Oakland 

 
A copy of the Tentative Order is enclosed. The deadline for comments is 5:00 p.m., Monday 
November 28, 2011. Comments must be submitted to the attention of Robert Schlipf. If you have any 
comments, please submit them in writing no later than this deadline. Comments received after this date 
will not be considered or included in the preparation of the package presented to the Regional Water 
Board for its consideration. Our response to comments will be posted on our website one week prior to 
the hearing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Robert Schlipf at (510) 622-2478 or e-mail 
rschlipf@waterboards.ca.gov . 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  Lila Tang 
  Chief, NPDES Wastewater Division 
 
Enclosures: Tentative Order 
   Public Notice 
 
Copy to (via email): Robyn Stuber, Stuber.robyn@epamail.epa.gov 
  Lyris email notification of NPDES Wastewater subscriber list 
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